
From: Lucie Skeaping  
Sent: 23 December 2024 10:58 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection to felling of protected tree: Planning App 2024/5682/T 

 

Dear Camden Planning, 

 

I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to the felling of the magnolia tree at 26 
Bartholomew Villas NW5 

 

This tree is a glorious sight in the street - it lifts the spirits, looks beautiful in flower and 
generally adds to the wellbeing of local residents, and the admiration of passers-by.  I live 
just a few doors down, and frequently notice people stopping to admire it. 

 

In addition, I note this is a 'protected' tree. What is the point of having a Protection ruling at 
all if a tree can be felled at the whim of the owner? 

 

Please register my strongest rejection of this application. 

 

Yours, 

 

Lucie Skeaping 

 

 

________________ 

Lucie Skeaping 

 

 


